
Submissions Now Open in 2022 Election Inquiry 
 
Parliament’s influential Electoral Matters Committee has opened public submissions into a 
review of the 2022 Victorian Election. 
 
These valuable public submissions are critical to both the Parliament’s understanding of the 
2022 election, and the development of recommendations for reform. 
 
“Now, more than ever, it is crucial to ensure Victoria’s electoral processes are robust, 
responsive to a rapidly changing social and media landscape, and tailored to the needs of all 
Victorians,” said Committee Chair, Will Fowles MP. 
 
The committee is accepting submissions from right across the Victorian community. 
Candidates, voters, political parties, non-government organisations and representative groups 
are all encouraged to make a submission. 

“This inquiry, and its recommendations, are critical to the strength of our democracy,” Fowles 
said. “The better the submissions, the better the result,” he added. 
 
The inquiry will examine a host of key issues from enrolment, to candidature, campaigning 
behaviour and the voting process, as well as the role and functions of the Victorian Electoral 
Commission. 
 
Importantly, the inquiry will also examine options for significant reforms, including changes to 
the Upper House voting system and improvements to the voter experience. 
 
As part of the inquiry, the Committee will be conducting both public hearings and accepting 
written submissions. 

For more information, visit the Electoral Matters Committee website. Submissions close on 19 
June 2023 and the Committee will report by May 2024. 
 


